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May 29, 2024 

 

Summer Community Updates 

I will send updates as needed throughout the summer. I will try to keep on the Wednesday schedule when 

possible.  Please know that if you do not receive an update, I did not have much to share at the time.  Have an 

awesome summer! 

 

Hartland High School Announces Top 10 

The following students earned a Top 10 ranking for the Class of 2024.  We are extremely proud of our 460 

graduates and these ten high achievers.  I wish you the best in all your future endeavors.   

 

         
      Lizzie Armor  Lilly Davidson                  Faith Martin                      Holly McCracken 

 

                
         Kate McIntyre                 Alexis Mosher                Ashlyn Mulka                    Bryce Saxton 

 

    
                Asher Smith                     Joey Wagner 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Student Concerns and Teacher Outreach 

Our staff is now on summer break, just like the students.  Principals will be available through June 14, 2024 if 

anything comes up.  After June 14, 2024, please contact central office with any questions or concerns at 810-

626-2100.  The exception is the high school main office and athletic office will be open from 7:30 to 3:30 from 

June 14 until August 1.   

 

Enrollment for 2024-25 

If you know someone who plans on enrolling a kindergarten student, please let them know that the sooner they 

do this, the better chance they have of being enrolled in their home elementary school.  Once kindergarten 

sections fill up, late enrollments may be placed at alternate buildings.   

 

If you are asked about enrollment into the district, please refer friends, family, etc. to our enrollment page at:  

https://www.hartlandschools.us/Parents--Students/Enrollment/index.html.  

 

School of Choice 

Applications are due by August 1, 2024.  Please share this with anyone you know who is interested in enrolling 

in HCS.  The application can be found on the website noted above.    

 

Summer Salvation Army Lunch Bunch 

Please see the flyer at the end of this update.  

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chuck Hughes 

 

“A true friend is someone that understands your past, believes in your future,  

and accepts you today, just the way you are.” 

Unknown 
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